

Rise Park Primary and Nursery School Head Teacher: Mrs Natasha Kelly B.Ed.Hons Bestwood Park Drive West Rise Park Nottingham NG5 5EL

Tel: 0115 915 3775 admin@risepark.nottingham.sch.uk www.riseparkprimaryschool.co.uk

Dear Parents and Carers,

Please find below details for World Book Day, which will take place this year on Thursday 2nd March.

Dressing Up

We are thrilled to announce that we would love all of our children to dress up this year either as their favourite character from a book, or in their pyjamas ready for a bedtime story. We are sure that you will have lots of excellent ideas but, if you need a little inspiration, please feel free to use the official World Book Day website link below for creative options that you may not have considered. There is no expectation for any family to have to go out and buy a costume.

https://www.worldbookday.com/resource/dressing-up-ideas-for-parents/

Rise Park Readathon

Every term, we continue to improve our class reading areas and the school library. This requires purchasing current, exciting books for the children to read and enjoy in these areas. To help with this, we are going to run a readathon throughout World Book Day where there is at least one class reading in school between the hours of 9.00 and 3.15. We would love your help with sponsorship; we are putting together an Amazon wish list of books that we would like to get and we are asking for people to sponsor us for our Readathon by, where possible, buying a book off the list. The link for the book list can be found below. Please feel free to share it with anyone you think would like to help support reading in our school:

https://amzn.eu/3MTKEKg

Thank you for your support in advance,

Mr Husbands

















